
Concern for missing Edinburgh
woman

Police are appealing for information to help trace a woman
reported missing in the Capital.

Laura Porter was last seen at her father’s home in Coatfield
Lane around 9pm on Sunday 28th September.

However, the 26-year-old has not been in contact with anyone
since this time and concern is now growing for her welfare.

Laura knows the city well and is known to frequent the Cameron
Toll area.
Anyone who can assist police with their efforts to find her is
asked to come forward.

She is described as white, 5ft 6ins tall with a very skinny
build, blonde hair with pink highlights and a nose piercing.

Laura walks with the aid of a crutch and was last seen wearing
a black bomber jacket with a fur lined hood, green skinny
jeans, black doc martin boots.

Inspector Bob Innes said: “Laura has not spoken to friends or
family since Sunday evening and so far, we have been unable to
establish her current whereabouts.

“As such, we are keen to hear from anyone who believes they
have seen her since she was last seen and would urge anyone
with information to contact police immediately.

“In addition, I would ask Laura to get in touch and let us
know she is safe and well.”
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